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Reminders and Announcements 

Mon, Jan 20:  MLK Day - NO SCHOOL

Thur, Jan 23:  Parent’s Club Meeting

Friday Jan 24:  Kick off to Magazine Sale

Sun, Jan 26:  Kick-off to Catholic Schools 
Week, All School Open House 10:00-12:30pm

Mon, Jan 27 @10:00am:  School Tours for 
Prospective Parents

Wed, Jan 29 9:30am:  CSW Mass for Catholic 
Schools Week, followed by 10:30am 
Grandparents Brunch in the Auditorium

Fri, Jan 31 6:30pm:  International Festival in 
the Auditorium

Don’t forget about SCRIP!  Scrip team sells 
between mass on Sundays.  Look for them 
right next to the DONUT TABLE!  :)

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

Principled Behavior, Catholic Schools Week, 
& Reading Tree Bookclub! 

Even though we only had one class this week, the children 
made the most of their time together!  It was fun to watch the 
children reconnect and listen to them share stories about 
playing in the snow.  The children also enjoyed music class 
with Miss Joan, where they played “The Wolf Game”, which 
incorporates song with movement and gross motor skills.  

Next week we will be working on a special project for Catholic 
Schools Week (Jan 26-31).  If you don’t already know, CSW is 
time of celebration for our parish, school, our families and our 
community.  Be sure to invite Grandparents and Grandfriends 
to the Mass and Brunch on Wed, Jan 29 starting at 9:30am!  
Here is the link to RSVP:   Grandparents Brunch 

The P3 Bookclub also launches next week.  The children will 
take turns bringing home the classroom book bag, selecting a 
book or two from their home library, and sharing the stories 
under our Reading Tree.  We encourage you to help your 
child select appropriate books, and discuss with them why 
they would like to share it with their classmates.  Also, please 
make sure your child’s book(s) are labeled.

You should have already received the Parent Survey in your 
inbox.  Your feedback is important to us and can help shape 
the future of our school. Results are shared at the State of the 
School presentation on Feb. 27th. Thank you in advance for 
your kind participation! 

The 
IB Attribute for 

January is: 
Principled.  “We are 
honest and fair.  We 

do the right 
thing.”

A meeting of the minds!  We 
talked about what it means to 
have principled behavior and 
how to be a good friend.    

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1vyp3Kw73-VJVRnCYAM743ee_ejkEl_kudvNwiaLaVqc/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1vyp3Kw73-VJVRnCYAM743ee_ejkEl_kudvNwiaLaVqc/edit
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